10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 14 May 1979

WL

Thank you for your letter of 4 May
conveying your congratulations on our
Election victory.

My office has already been in touch

with yours to confirm my meeting with

Mr. Garvin, and I look forward to seeing

him on 13 June,

A.W. Pearce, Eksq.,




